
Small Business Protection-247 
Fighting for Small Businesses and the Communities that Need Them 

 All Day Every Day 
 

“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.”  Galatians 6:9  

 

SBP-247 is a newly formed organization made up of local small business owners, workers and the community at-large. 

Our Mission: To execute a public education and engagement campaign that will stop the mistreatment of locally owned 

small businesses and ensure that residents and other stakeholders benefit from the correction.  

Our Vision: To ensure that all locally owned small businesses are hired, paid for the services they provide in a timely 

manner and treated fairly throughout the small business contracting process. 

Did You Know That: 

Mayor Bowser said, “Small and local businesses are the backbone of our economy—when they thrive, our community 

thrives;” STILL: 

➢ Several small businesses have been forced to fire local workers or close their doors completely because the 

District government refuses to help them?  (For example: one company went from 85% to 5% of its business 

coming from the District government, and another from 90% to 0)? 

➢ Unlicensed companies are taking business from legitimate locally owned companies? 

➢ DC’s Certified Business Enterprises (CBEs-small locally owned businesses) are not getting paid according to the 

law?  

➢ The District government intentionally limits or refuses opportunities to CBE's in favor of outside non-licensed 

companies? 

➢ Mayor Bowser and many District government officials aggressively retaliate against small businesses who speak 

out against illegal business practices?  

➢ Unlicensed companies are not paying taxes?  

➢ There are 1,400 CBE's registered with DSLBD and the government will not publicly say what percentage of the 

District's budget goes to those businesses?  

Together, we can Protect and Build a Stronger Small Business Community. You can help by: 

➢ Calling and writing the Mayor, City Council Members and Congressional Members who sit on the DC oversight 

Committee 

➢ Participating in SBP-247 protests and other events 

➢ Circulating SBP-247 information to your neighbors, congregations, friends, family and co-workers 

 

Important Note: The Mayor and her administration have clearly joined forces with big business for their 

gain. If we, all of us, don’t stand up to them; then we, all of us, will suffer the consequences of our inaction. 

When we don’t protect the small business owner who hires the local worker, the returning citizen, the 

single mom, etc., we are helping to force these people into a cycle of poverty where they cannot buy 

groceries, pay rent, provide the basic necessities for their families or participate as fully productive 

members of their communities. This would be an inhumane and unacceptable response to the injustices 

that are taking place in our small business community. So, it is our sincere hope that you will join us in the 

SBP-247 effort to protect the District’s small businesses.  

 

Contact: 202.330.2211 or 202.650.2568; Email: info@sbp-247.com 


